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The British State
Master mythologist Martin Shaw uses timeless story-wisdom to examine our broken relationship with the
world There is an old legend that says we each have a wild, curious twin that was thrown out the window
the night we were born, taking much of our vitality with them. If there was something we were meant to
do with our few, brief years on Earth, we can be sure that the wild twin is holding the key. In Courting
the Wild Twin, Dr. Martin Shaw invites us to seek out our wild twin--a metaphor for the part of
ourselves that we generally shun or ignore to conform to societal norms--to invite them back into our
consciousness, for they have something important to tell us. He challenges us to examine our broken
relationship with the world, to think boldly, wildly, and in new ways about ourselves--as individuals
and as a collective. Through the use of scholarship, storytelling, and personal reflection, Shaw unpacks
two ancient European fairy tales that concern the mysterious wild twin. By reading these tales and
becoming storytellers ourselves, he suggests we can restore our agency and confront modern challenges
with purpose, courage, and creativity. Courting the Wild Twin is a declaration of literary activism and
an antidote to the shallow thinking that typifies our age. Shaw asks us to recognize mythology as a
secret weapon--a radical, beautiful, heart-shuddering agent of deep, lasting change.
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The Middle East and Globalization

Imperialism and Capitalism, Volume I
The global economic crisis and recession that began in 2008 had at least one unexpected outcome: a surge
in sales of Karl Marx's Capital. Although mainstream economists and commentators once dismissed Marx's
work as outmoded and flawed, some are begrudgingly acknowledging an analysis that sees capitalism as
inherently unstable. And of course, there are those, like Michael Heinrich, who have seen the value of
Marx all along, and are in a unique position to explain the intricacies of Marx's thought. Heinrich's
modern interpretation of Capital is now available to English-speaking readers for the first time. It has
gone through nine editions in Germany, is the standard work for Marxist study groups, and is used widely
in German universities. The author systematically covers all three volumes of Capital and explains all
the basic aspects of Marx's critique of capitalism in a way that is clear and concise. He provides
background information on the intellectual and political milieu in which Marx worked, and looks at
crucial issues beyond the scope of Capital, such as class struggle, the relationship between capital and
the state, accusations of historical determinism, and Marx's understanding of communism. Uniquely,
Heinrich emphasizes the monetary character of Marx's work, in addition to the traditional emphasis on
the labor theory of value, this highlighting the relevance of Capital to the age of financial explosions
and implosions.

The 'Conspiracy' of Free Trade
A new look at the essence of Marxist theory, questioning the interpretations made by Engels and Lenin.

British Imperialism in the Nineteenth Century
The most powerful force in the world economy today is the redefinition of the relationship between state
and marketplace - a process that goes by the name of privatization though this term is inadequate to
express its far-reaching changes. We are moving from an era in which governments sought to seize and
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control the 'commanding heights' of the economy to an era in which the idea of free markets is capturing
the commanding heights of world economic thinking. Basic views of how society ought to be organized are
undergoing rapid change, trillions of dollars are changing hands and so is fundamental political power.
Great new wealth is being created - as are huge opportunities and huge risks. Taking a worldwide
perspective, including Britain, where the process began with Mrs Thatcher, Europe and the former USSR,
China, Latin America and the US, THE COMMANDING HEIGHTS shows how a revolution in ideas is transforming
the world economy - why it is happening, how it can go wrong and what it will mean for the global
economy going into the twenty-first century.

The Classics of Marxism
From 1918 to 1933 revolution and counter-revolution followed hot on each others’ heels. The barbarity of
the Nazis is well-documented. Less well-known are the events that preceded Hitler’s rise to power. Rob
Sewell gives a picture of the tumultuous events - the 1918 revolution, the collapse of the Kaiser’s
regime, the short-lived Bavarian Soviet Republic, the Kapp putsch in 1920, the French occupation of the
Ruhr in 1923 and the ensuing revolutionary upheavals culminating in the abortive Hamburg uprising,
finally Hitler’s rise to power in 1929-33. Above all this book shows in the decisive and tragic role of
the German workers’ leadership the answer to one of the key questions of the modern era: How was it
possible for the mightiest labour movement in Europe to be trampled under the iron heel of fascism? This
edition features several new articles by Rob Sewell, including an analysis of the pre-revolutionary
situation Britain faced in 1919.

Heartbreak
Addresses the internal relations of global capitalism, global war, global crisis, connecting uneven and
combined development, social reproduction, and world-ecology to appeal to scholars and students alike.

Blackshirts and Reds
The first attempt since the 1980s to analyse the British state's capacity to block change and derail
social movements. A riposte to those who said there could never be a very British coup.

Why I am an Atheist and Other Works
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Winner of the first Paul A. Baran-Paul M. Sweezy Memorial Award for an original monograph concerned with
the political economy of imperialism, John Smith's Imperialism in the Twenty-First Century is a seminal
examination of the relationship between the core capitalist countries and the rest of the world in the
age of neoliberal globalization.Deploying a sophisticated Marxist methodology, Smith begins by tracing
the production of certain iconic commodities-the T-shirt, the cup of coffee, and the iPhone-and
demonstrates how these generate enormous outflows of money from the countries of the Global South to
transnational corporations headquartered in the core capitalist nations of the Global North. From there,
Smith draws on his empirical findings to powerfully theorize the current shape of imperialism. He argues
that the core capitalist countries need no longer rely on military force and colonialism (although these
still occur) but increasingly are able to extract profits from workers in the Global South through
market mechanisms and, by aggressively favoring places with lower wages, the phenomenon of labor
arbitrage. Meticulously researched and forcefully argued, Imperialism in the Twenty-First Century is a
major contribution to the theorization and critique of global capitalism.

Global Capitalism, Global War, Global Crisis
For Marxists, imperialism is the highest stage of capitalism. Critical analysis of imperialism has been
a feature of Marxist throughout the twentieth century. The conceptualising and theorising of imperialism
by Marxists has evolved over time in response to developments in the global capitalist economy and in
international politics. Murray Noonan here provides the first complete analysis of Marxist theories of
imperialism in over two decades. Presenting three phases of imperialist theories, he analyses and
compares 'Classical', 'Neo' and 'Globalisation-era' Marxist theories of imperialism. The book moves
chronologically, tracking the origins of imperialism theorised by J.A. Hobson at the beginning of the
twentieth century up to the present day. He critically identifies and engages with a new 'Globalisationera' phase of Marxist imperialism theory. Through a detailed scholarly analysis of the history and
evolution of these theories, Noonan offers vital new perspectives on imperialist theory and its
relevance and application in the twenty-first century.

Imperialism and World Economy

Neo-Colonialism
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John Atkinson Hobson (1858 – 1940) was an English social scientist and economist most famous for his
work on imperialism—which notably had an influence on Vladimir Lenin—as well as his theory of
underconsumption. His early work also questioned the classical theory of rent and predicted the
Neoclassical "marginal productivity" theory of distribution. In Hobson's seminal study “Imperialism - A
Study”, he explores the roles of patriotism, philanthropy, and the spirit of adventure in the light of
modern imperialism. This fascinating and influential study is highly recommended for those with an
interest in history and social science. Contents include: “The Economics of Imperialism” and “The
Politics of Imperialism”. Many vintage books such as this are becoming increasingly scarce and
expensive. We are republishing this volume now in an affordable, modern, high-quality edition complete
with an excerpt from "Imperialism, The Highest Stage of Capitalism" by V. I. Lenin.

Imperialism, Pioneer of Capitalism
This book has been considered by academicians and scholars of great significance and value to
literature. This forms a part of the knowledge base for future generations. We have represented this
book in the same form as it was first published. Hence any marks seen are left intentionally to preserve
its true nature.

Germany 1918-1933: Socialism or Barbarism
This middle volume focuses on the curious and cruel epoch of declining European colonial imperialism
from 1884 to the outbreak of the First World War in 1914. Index.

Revolution, Democracy, Socialism
The two founding texts of the analysis of capitalism and imperialism in one volume, with annotation.

Short Handbook of Communist Ideology
We have once again decided to publish in our series a source-text for the study of Communist ideology.
This synopsis of Principles of Marxism Leninism 1 (published at the end of 1959 and widely distributed
in the Soviet Union) appears as a sequel to that of the Principles of Marxist Philosphy which I
published in 1959 as The Dogmatic Principles of Soviet Philosphy. This book is a corporate work, done by
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some forty Soviet philosophers, sociologists, economists, Party-theoreticians and propa gandists, under
the direction ofO. V. Kuusinen (member of the Praesidium of the Communist Party of the Soviet Union).
Except for a few clarifications, we have restricted ourselves to pre senting the most important parts of
the original text in an original translation which provides the material, in an authentic and handy 2
form, for our Institute's courses in Sovietology. In comparison to the other parts, the philosophical
portions (Sections 1 and 2) have been held to a minimum since they repeat, for the most part, material
which is already available in the synopsis of the Principles of Marxist Philosophy. I wish to thank the
Rockefeller Foundation for their support which has made possible the research of our Institute as well
as the preparation of the present work. J. M. BOCHENSKI 1 The original Russian title is: Osnovy
marksizma-leninizma. Ueebnoe posobie (Text book), Gosudarstvennoe izdatel'stvo politieeskoj literatury
(State Publishing House for Political Literature), Moskva, 1959,774 pages, 300 000 copies.

Courting the Wild Twin
Bhagat Singh is a name that became synonymous with revolution in India’s struggle for Independence. This
young boy brought about a change in the way people thought about freedom. He was well read and fought
extensively for rights – his own, his comrades’ and his countrymen’s. A discussion with a friend soon
turned into a matter of self-assessment for Bhagat Singh, leading to a discourse on why he chose to be
an atheist. Even in the face of death at a very young age, his uncanny observation leads to his putting
forth some pertinent questions. On another occasion, he was disappointed with his father’s plea in court
for his innocence and chose to write a letter to him. This book is a collection of eighteen of his
valued writings from within the walls of prison and outside it, which show us the resolve in his words,
and the bravery in his acts subsequently.

The Geometry of Imperialism
The State and Revolution is Lenin's most significant work, in which he rejects the institutions of
Western democracy and presents his vision of the final perfection of Communism. It offers unparalleled
insight into the twentieth century, capitalism, the Russian revolution, and more.

A Theory of Imperialism
The book While Marx and Engeis wrote detailed critiques of capitalism, they could only suggest the bare
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outlines of what socialism as the order of society supplanting capitalism could be like. Lenin built on
these ideas and the experience of the working-class movement to develop notions of the ways in which a
transitional regime based on the worker-peasant alliance could open the path to socialism. Stalin guided
the construction of socialism in one country (Russia), and analysed the problems faced by socialism once
established. Mao Zedong critically reviewed the experiences of the Soviet Union in socialist
construction, and insisted that one must grapple with and resolve various contradictions within
socialist society that he went on to define. The writings of these major figures of the Communist
movement form an important storehouse of ideas, both theoretical and practical, on socialism. These are
of exceptional importance today, when the world economic crisis of 2008-Â“09 has brought on the agenda
the question of replacement of capitalism by a more just system all over the world. The editor of this
volume, Irfan Habib, has contributed an explanatory essay placed in the Appendix, setting out the
problems of socialism as analysed by leading Marxist theoreticians and economists, and checked with the
actual experience of socialist countries.

Monster of the Twentieth Century
This extended monograph examines the work of the radical journalist Kotoku Shusui and Japan’s antiimperialist movement of the early twentieth century. It includes the first English translation of
Imperialism (Teikokushugi), Kotoku’s classic 1901 work. Kotoku Shusui was a Japanese socialist,
anarchist, and critic of Japan’s imperial expansionism who was executed in 1911 for his alleged
participation in a plot to kill the emperor. His Imperialism was one of the first systematic criticisms
of imperialism published anywhere in the world. In this seminal text, Kotoku condemned global
imperialism as the commandeering of politics by national elites and denounced patriotism and militarism
as the principal causes of imperialism. In addition to translating Imperialism, Robert Tierney offers an
in-depth study of Kotoku’s text and of the early anti-imperialist movement he led. Tierney places
Kotoku’s book within the broader context of early twentieth-century debates on the nature and causes of
imperialism. He also presents a detailed account of the different stages of the Japanese antiimperialist movement. Monster of the Twentieth Century constitutes a major contribution to the
intellectual history of modern Japan and to the comparative study of critiques of capitalism and
colonialism.

Imperialism - A Study
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Four most significant works, also including "The Development of Capitalism in Russia," "Imperialism, the
Highest State of Capitalism," and "The State and Revolution."

Imperialism in the Twenty-First Century
The Middle East and Globalization: Encounters and Horizons brings together contributions from leading
scholars in Middle East Studies with a shared interest in theoretically ambitious approaches to
globalization and world society. The volume discusses past and contemporary political, societal,
economic, and cultural trends in the Middle East against the background of comprehensive theories of
globalization. The contributors draw from a shared methodological approach to look at the fractured
encounters and shared horizons of globalization that are shaping the Middle East.

The Commanding Heights
Following the great success of the first volume of the Classics of Marxism, a second volume is now
published with five more important works. Wage Labour and Capital Karl Marx’s Wage Labour and Capital
contains many important insights into the workings of the capitalist system and the way in which labour
is exploited. With an excellent introduction by Frederick Engels. Value, Price and Profit Value, Price
and Profit was first delivered as a speech delivered by Marx in June 1865, while he was working on the
first volume of Capital that was published two years later. “Left-Wing” Communism: An Infantile Disorder
In “Left-Wing” Communism we have Lenin’s exposition of the necessity to combine theoretical firmness
with tactical and organizational flexibility in order to win the masses. In Defence of October Leon
Trotsky’s work In Defence of October is the title of a speech delivered to a meeting of Social
Democratic students in Copenhagen advancing the cause of the Russian Revolution. Stalinism and
Bolshevism By contrast, in Stalinism and Bolshevism Trotsky examines the revolution’s bureaucratic
degeneration which finally resulted in the Stalinist antithesis of the democratic workers’ state.

Imperialism
Following the Second World War, the United States would become the leading 'neoliberal' proponent of
international trade liberalization. Yet for nearly a century before, American foreign trade policy was
dominated by extreme economic nationalism. What brought about this pronounced ideological, political,
and economic about-face? How did it affect Anglo-American imperialism? What were the repercussions for
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the global capitalist order? In answering these questions, The 'Conspiracy' of Free Trade offers the
first detailed account of the controversial Anglo-American struggle over empire and economic
globalization in the mid- to late-nineteenth century. The book reinterprets Anglo-American imperialism
through the global interplay between Victorian free-trade cosmopolitanism and economic nationalism,
uncovering how imperial expansion and economic integration were mired in political and ideological
conflict. Beginning in the 1840s, this conspiratorial struggle over political economy would rip apart
the Republican Party, reshape the Democratic Party, and redirect Anglo-American imperial expansion for
decades to come.

Reform or Revolution and Other Writings

Imperialism and War

The Worldly Philosophers
The last two hundred years have seen a massive increase in the size of the world economy and equally
massive inequalities of wealth and power between different parts of the world. They have also witnessed
the rise to dominance of the capitalist mode of production. Marxists, from Marx himself through to
present day thinkers, have argued that these changes are profoundly interconnected. This book offers a
unique account of Marxist theories of Imperialism. It has been fully updated and expanded to cover all
the developments since its initial publication and will be essential reading for any student of Marxism.

Bolshevism
No other Marxist text has come close to achieving the fame and influence of The Communist Manifesto.
Translated into over 100 languages, this clarion call to the workers of the world radically shaped the
events of the twentieth century. But what relevance does it have for us today? In this slim book Slavoj
Zizek argues that, while exploitation no longer occurs the way Marx described it, it has by no means
disappeared; on the contrary, the profit once generated through the exploitation of workers has been
transformed into rent appropriated through the privatization of the ‘general intellect’. Entrepreneurs
like Bill Gates and Mark Zuckerberg have become extremely wealthy not because they are exploiting their
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workers but because they are appropriating the rent for allowing millions of people to participate in
the new form of the ‘general intellect’ that they own and control. But, even if Marx’s analysis can no
longer be applied to our contemporary world of global capitalism without significant revision, the
fundamental problem with which he was concerned, the problem of the commons in all its dimensions – the
commons of nature, the cultural commons, and the commons as the universal space of humanity from which
no one should be excluded – remains as relevant as ever. This timely reflection on the enduring
relevance of The Communist Manifesto will be of great value to everyone interested in the key questions
of radical politics today.

Marxist Theories of Imperialism
A bold and entertaining exploration of the epic struggles of yesterday and today. Blackshirts & Reds
explores some of the big issues of our time: fascism, capitalism, communism, revolution, democracy, and
ecology. These terms are often bandied about, but seldom explored in the original and exciting way that
has become Michael Parenti's trademark. Parenti shows how "rational fascism" renders service to
capitalism, how corporate power undermines democracy, and how revolutions are a mass empowerment against
the forces of exploitative privilege. He also maps out the external and internal forces that destroyed
communism, and the disastrous impact of the "free-market" victory on eastern Europe and the former
Soviet Union. He affirms the relevance of taboo ideologies like Marxism, demonstrating the importance of
class analysis in understanding political realities and dealing with the ongoing collision between
ecology and global corporatism. Written with lucid and compelling style, this book goes beyond truncated
modes of thought, inviting us to entertain iconoclastic views, and to ask why things are as they are. "A
penetrating and persuasive writer with an astonishing array of documentation to implement his attacks."
—The Catholic Journalist "By portraying the struggle between fascism and Communism in this century as a
single conflict, and not a series of discrete encounters, between the insatiable need for new capital on
the one hand and the survival of a system under siege on the other, Parenti defines fascism as the
weapon of capitalism, not simply an extreme form of it. Fascism is not an aberration, he points out, but
a 'rational' and integral component of the system."—Stan Goff, author of Full Spectrum Disorder: The
Military in the New American Century Michael Parenti, PhD Yale, is an internationally known author and
lecturer. He is one of the nation's leading progressive political analysts. Author of over 275 published
articles and twenty books, his writings are published in popular periodicals, scholarly journals, and
his op-ed pieces have been in leading newspapers such as The New York Times and The Los Angeles Times.
His informative and entertaining books and talks have reached a wide range of audiences in North America
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and abroad.

Germany: From Revolution to Counter-Revolution

Essential Works of Lenin
Kwame Nkrumah NEO-COLONIALISM THE LAST STAGE OF IMPERIALISM This is the book which, when first published
in 1965, caused such an uproar in the US State Department that a sharp note of protest was sent to Kwame
Nkrumah and the $25million of American "aid" to Ghana was promptly cancelled.

The State and Revolution

Imperialism
Few terms in the vocabulary of politics are so confused as “imperialism.” Does it refer essentially to
colonial rule? Or is it primarily an economic phenomenon, connected to the export of capital? What is
its relation to nationalism? Which societies, in the past or present, can be properly described as
imperialist? Giovanni Arrighi resolves these ambiguities by the construction of a formal model that
integrates all of them into a single structure. He shows how a coherent paradigm of imperialism can be
derived from Hobson's classic study of imperialism at the turn of the century, and illustrates it with a
series of geometrical figures. The genesis of English imperialism is traced, from the seventeenth to
twentieth centuries. Then the pattern of German and American imperialism are compared and contrasted.
Arrighi looks at the consequences of the rise of multinational corporations for the traditional versions
of the concept of imperialism and concludes that they transform its meaning. In a new afterword, Arrighi
responds to his critics and sketches a reconceptualized theory of “imperialism” as a struggle for world
hegemony.

Imperialism
In A Theory of Imperialism, economists Utsa Patnaik and Prabhat Patnaik present a new theory of the
origins and mechanics of capitalism that sounds an alarm about its ongoing viability. Their theory
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centers on trade between the core economies of the global North and the tropical and subtropical
countries of the global South and considers how the Northern demand for commodities (such as
agricultural products and oil) from the South has perpetuated and solidified an imperialist
relationship. The Patnaiks explore the dynamics of this process and discuss innovations that could allow
the economies of the South to achieve greater prosperity without damaging the economies of the North.
The result is an original theory of imperialism that brings to light the crippling limitations of
neoliberal capitalism. A Theory of Imperialism also includes a response by David Harvey, who interprets
the agrarian system differently and sees other factors affecting trade between the North and the South.
Their debate is one of the most provocative exchanges yet over the future of the global economy as
resources grow thin, populations explode, and universal prosperity becomes ever more elusive.

The Relevance of the Communist Manifesto
'This final, short book, is the unfolding development of a life and a mind. It reminds us that she was
never primarily a political activist, but a writer and, to herself, a scholar Since she died last year,
a victim of her en.

An Introduction to the Three Volumes of Karl Marx's Capital

Marxist Theories of Imperialism
A refutation of revisionist interpretations of Marxist doctrine, the title essay (1899) explains why
capitalism can never overcome its internal contradictions and defines the character of the proletarian
revolution. 3 other essays.

Lenin's "Imperialism, the Highest Stage of Capitalism"

On Socialism
Ever since the First World War, socialists have considered imperialism a calamity: responsible for
militarism, economic stagnation, and assaults on democracy in the metropolitan countries, an impediment
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to economic and cultural development in the Third World. So widespread has this view become that it is
shared, in its essentials, not only by Marxists but also by an entire school of liberal development
economists. Bill Warren breaks with this traditional outlook, arguing that the theory of imperialism,
one of Marxism's most influential concepts, is not only contradicted by the facts, but has diluted and
distorted Marxism itself. In particular, Warren disputes the claim that "monopoly capitalism" represents
the ultimate stage of senile capitalism and sets out to refute the notion that imperialism is a
regressive force impeding or distorting economic development in the Third World. The book argues on the
contrary that direct colonialism powerfully impelled social change in Asia and Africa, laying the
foundation for a vibrant indigenous capitalism. Finally, it takes issue with the conventional view that
postwar economic performance in the Third World has been disastrous, presenting a powerful empirical
case that the gap between rich and poor countries is actually narrowing. Closely argued, clearly
written, original and iconoclastic, Imperialism: Pioneer of Capitalism is a compelling challenge to one
of the chief tenets of contemporary socialist politics.
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